
School Community Council 

2/8/2012 

2:30 P.M. 

 

We will be voting on the SIP as well as Trustland Money today. 

 

School Improvement Plan was presented - we want our goals to align when it comes to Trustlands and 

SIP. 

a.  decrease failing students by 5% while maintaining class rigor. 

b.  Improve reading and writing. 

c.  Improve overall math scores. 

 

5 ways to accomplish these goals 

a.  Use of eTime - d, f or i grade.  Directed eTime (teacher directed)  eLunch - work during lunchtime. 

b.  Student Support Team - help provide 

c.  Read 180 - for students at grade level or below. 

d.  MyAccess - online submissions for writing.  Teacher and site license costs 

e.  Guided studies/guided math 

f.  Math Lab - teacher guided as well as peer math tutors. 

g.  Attendance accountability - we have really been clamping down on this. 

 

Suggestion to look at providing peer tutors for the science program. 

 

Vote:  Move to accept the plan - everyone accepted. 

 

Trustlands: 

 

Mrs. Green passed out the budget plan for Trustlands.  $44,590 has been allocated to our school with a 

carryover of $3,767.  Textbook funds will go to science.  A question was raised regarding the math 

textbooks.  Mathbooks will be selected by each school and  parent input will be welcomed.  There will 

be meetings held to gather input.  Math textbooks are in process and there should be innovative math 

booklets as well as the book being on line.  If there is any extra money coming from trustlands, can we 

put it towards textbooks? 

 

Vote:  Move to accept the plan - everyone accepted. 

 

Safe Walking Routes - 200 S. will be closed for the next three weeks at the canal junction.  After that, 

they will jump over to 800 E. in Orem and it will be down for 4-6 weeks.  Ames needs to come up with 

some walking routes.  Ames is trying accommodate our needs.  Our principals have been working to help 

get the kids safe here.  Sidewalk is currently open.  We will be watching things daily.  Crosswalk at main 

street and 200 S. as well as 200 S. and 725 E.      Scott to check with the district to see if they will provide 

a guard.  Flashing light was also mentioned. Orem and Lindon principals will be going to City Council 



meetings. 

 

School Professional Development:  Teachers will be presenting their collaboration projects this coming 

Monday.  We need some parents to come and help with this on Monday from 1:00 - 4:00. Sign-up was 

passed around. PLC - student learning is our goal as well as making a difference.  We will be bringing in  

expert -  Mike Maddox from Solution Tree to work with our school.  SCC will be invited to attend these 

meetings on August 

 

New business:  none 

 

Meeting adjourned 


